FDOT

Florida Department of Transportation

RICK SCOTT 1000 NW 111 Avenue MIKE DEW
GOVERNOR Miami, FL 33172-5800 SECRETARY

January 10, 2018

Carolyn D. Sheldon
Grants Administrator
City of Key West

3140 Flagler Avenue
Key West, Florida 33040

Subject: Concurrence Letter for Construction Award
Key West Bight Ferry Terminal
FM# 412194-3
Contract: GOO90
Federal ID: D617-049-B
County: Monroe

Dear Ms. Sheldon:

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has received the subject Local Agency
Program (LAP) project’s bid tabulation and request for award concurrence. This letter serves as
a concurrence from the Florida Department of Transportation to The City of Key West to
proceed with the award recommendation to Ebsary Foundation Company.

Please be advised that, per 23 CFR 635.116 (b), all subcontractor’s contracts must be reviewed
and approved by the Department prior to execution by the prime contractor.

Attached please find:

e A Performance Evaluation form that FDOT will use, upon closing the project, to evaluate
your Agency during the execution and management of the subject project;

e An Excel workbook containing Invoicing instructions and templates for LAP
reimbursement requests

Please contact District VI LAP Project Manager Alfredo Reyna at (305) 470-5288 if you have
any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
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Antonette Adams
District Program Management Administrator

Attachments:
LAP Performance Evaluation Form, Invoicing Instructions and Templates Workbook
Cc: Alfredo Reyna, File
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